
20th October 2023 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
 
This week we have been learning all about the number 4! We have  been counting and  
grouping images and objects. We have also been making patterns with musical instruments, 
building our own roads and talking and writing about how we get to school. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Rhythm and Rhymes 

Phonics 
This week we have been learning our sounds in groups.  

 

Click on Fred to play ‘Fred Says’.  Click on the sounds to practise set 1 
speed sounds. 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/q0ltI7yT/6Exofsbg
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/B9S6dbhz/RH8ucLsm


After half term in Reception  

Literacy  
 
We will read ‘The Leopard’s 
Drum ’ and sequence and act 
out the story.  We will be  
using the sounds we know to 
spell words from the story. 
 

Maths 
 
We will learn all about the number 5. We will 
understand that 5 is made up of different  
numbers, is more than 4 and comes after the 
number 4 when counting.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
Next week we will learn these words: 

 
more              outline  

 
flame 

 
shadow         observe 

 Understanding of the World 
 
We will  make shadow puppets or retell a  
familiar story and talk about what happens to 
the light when we shine a torch on them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 
We will create repeating line patterns using 
paint in the style of Alma Woodsey-Thomas 
inspired by Wee Willie Winkie’s night gown. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 
 
Remember next week is half term. 
 
School starts again on Monday 30th October. 


